Feechi Hall

From: CSU Office of Marketing and Communications

Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 9:28 AM

To: CSU Office of Marketing and Communications

Subject: From the Office of the President: The season of Reflection and Gratitude



FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

This season is a time of reflection on our experiences and on the people in our lives who have a positive impact on us. As I reflect on my first few months here at Clayton State University, I can say that I appreciate all that you — the faculty, staff and students — have done to make my transition a memorable one. You have welcomed me and my family into Laker Nation and for that I am grateful.

Students, the holiday break is a time to recharge and recommit yourself to your academic journey. I ask that you return to campus in January with renewed energy to tackle your goals and a renewed focus on the task of achieving academic greatness.

Faculty and staff, thank you for all that you do, and will continue to do, to make Clayton State University a great place to learn and to work. I hope that this time with family and friends reenergizes your spirit and gives you the well-deserved rest needed to continue to row towards our common goal to support the mission of Clayton State University.

Laker Nation, we are stronger because of each of you. Your talent, skills and drive make our campus a diverse and vibrant community. A community of learning, of personal development, and one of compassion towards one another.

I wish you and your family the best as you pause to give thanks for the many blessings that you have while remembering you are a true blessing to so many at Clayton State University and beyond.

Best wishes,

T. Ramon Stuart, Ph.D.
President
Clayton State University
2000 Clayton State Boulevard
Morrow, Georgia 30260
(678) 466-4300 – Office











